
From: Pat Martin 
To: councilmeeting 
Cc: info@cycleto.ca 
Subject: IE15.11 - Support Complete Streets on Yonge in Midtown 
Date: Sunday, September 27, 2020 4:47:50 PM 

Dear City Council, 

Doing this will complete the picture. 

Bringing a complete street to Midtown on Yonge is a great idea! 

I have seen the transformation of Danforth this summer to support local business and make it 
safe for residents to get around. Danforth is much safer and more vibrant than ever, and it has 
been amazing to see the community benefit from the project, especially during the pandemic. 

Thank you for transforming Danforth into a Complete Street - now please support the local 
community and support a Complete Street along Yonge Street in Midtown in spring 2021! 

Sincerely, 
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